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What a disappointment to learn of the agreement put together by State Parks and the 
APCD is not one to protect the lives of the citizens  of South SLO county.

My health is being impacted and I have to alter the time I go out to recreate, work in my
yard,or even walk around the block! Why are the people of South County being treated like
we do not matter? Are the tax dollars and money we spend living here not enough to expect
clean air?
How many more hearings,and APCD meetings do people have to attend to make it
clear something needs to be done now, not a dribble of 30% in 5 years. 
Totally unexceptable. This is the best these two agencies can do since these hearings started in
2017????
Glenn Eineman
Nipomo
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